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5 May 2009

ACUTUS
Merlin House
Mossland Road
Hillington Park
GLASGOW

Dear Sirs

EIVED 12 MAY 2009

University of

Strathclyde

From The Secretary to the University

DONATION TO MALAWI MILLENIUM PROJECT

I am writing as Convenor of the University’s Malawi Millenium Project to thank Acutus for the
generous donation to our Project, which was passed to me by Linda Ion.

The University is grateful to Acutus in permitting Mr McCaffrey to devote time and energy in
preparing and delivering lectures to our Construction Law Students. As instructed we have directed
your fee towards our chosen charity as in previous years.

The Malawi project could not achieve its many successes without contributions from yourselves ans
other donors and I can assure you that your donation will go a long way in helping individual

Malawians.

In order for you to appreciate the good work which your funding facilitates please visit the following
web site www.strath.ac.uk/malawi.

Yours sincerely

/ - aé/’W/ '
Peter W A West

Convenor

The place of useful learning

McCance Building

16 Richmond Street
Glasgow G1 1XQ

Direct line: 0141548 2001

Facsimile:

0141 553 1521
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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

The University of Strathclyde is a charitable body, registered in Scotland, number SCo15263
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Peter W A West, OBE

DL MA DUniv DPhil

Email: p.west@strath.ac.uk
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